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As part of the NSW Government’s plan to rebuild essential services, a project is underway 
to deliver a new permanent high school at Bungendore to accommodate 450 students. 

Site investigations 

On Monday 11, Tuesday 12 and Wednesday 13 March 2024, we are undertaking further site 
investigations in and around Gibraltar Street, Majara Street and Turrallo Terrace (see map).  

The investigations include geotechnical testing to support the State Significant 
Development process.    

The testing involves soil sampling in 34 small test pits in areas in the Majara / Gibraltar 
Street Precinct where the construction works for the new permanent high school site will 
occur. 

Many of the test pits will be undertaken within the road, or road verge as this helps in our 
planning for new roundabouts, new on-street parking, new bus stops and new kiss and drop 
areas.  

Testing in each location will take approximately an hour. 

Traffic management will be in place to manage the safety of the road users and the 
contractors during the testing. The team will complete work at each location before moving 
to the next to minimise traffic impacts. 

Cars will be reduced to 40 km/hour in each work location for the safety of both workers and 
the community. 

All roads remain open and no footpaths are impacted. 

This work will occur during standard construction hours between 7am and 5pm. 
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Please note this is an indicative map only  
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